
The First Unitarian Universalist Society of Middleboro 

extends our appreciation and sincere gratitude to 

Valarie Ortelt 

for thirty years of exemplary service 

under often trying conditions 

to help advance the mission of the church 

through the position of Office Administrator. 

You have consistently gone above and beyond 

the requirements of the position with a manner 

that has always been 

cheerful, cooperative, and welcoming. 

We appreciate you! 

June, 2024 

 
 

 


